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STREET CLOSURE NOW POSSIBLE

Recent purchases of King Street
property will enable the college to
apply for closure of the upper end of
Campbell Street.

Each property extends to Campbell
Street with right of way included in
the sale.

The closure will eliminate through
traffic and give greater protection to
student families and college property.

The milk bar at 45 King Street will be
let and the upper floor converted for
married student accommodation.

o

A second building at No. 11 King
Street was used for many years as a
surgery by Dr. Emder. Its purchase
gives college ownership of all
properties in the vicinity.

Two houses in Little Queen Street are
the only properties not owned by the
college in the “triangle” between
Carillon Avenue and King Street-City
Road.

The photograph on Page 3 shows the
front of the milk bar in King Street.

Morning sun heralds another day for Carillon Avenue. The residence of the vice-principal (centre)
was erected in 1822 as St. Stephen’s Rectory, Newtown. The old college wing on the right of the
upper photograph was built in 1891 and the John Francis Cash Memorial Chapel on the left was
opened in 1950. The photograph was taken from the corner of City Road outside the Library and
Administration Building.

PRINCIPAL’S
POINTS FOR
PRAYER

Dr. Knox has asked fmends of the '
college to pray | that

(] ‘Those associated w1th the college
be heavenly and not earthly-
‘minded.

® They be falthful in preachmg the
‘whole Gospel in its promises and
warnmgs ~ ‘

® They glve themselves to the Word
of God and prayer like the early
apostles and not be diverted by
earth-bound act1v1t1es

The prmmpal urges that prayer be
regularly offered for clergy, the
college commlttee staff and students.

PARISH TO DINE
AT COLLEGE

St. Stephen’s Parish of Lugarno has
booked the college for a family
dinner next month.

The meal will follow a tour of the
college conducted by the parish
catechist and his wife, Mr. and Mrs.
Keith Birchley.

The college bursar (Mr. Herman
Odijk) is encouraging parish groups
to visit the campus.

“We provide an excellent meal at
special family rates;” Mr. Odijk said.

“Children under 10 years of age all
receive additional reduction.

“Groups may book for a barbecue or
dinner.”

Mr. Odijk is happy to supply
information on college conference
and dining facilities.




